
Thank you ASGBI for the opportunity you gave me and accorded me a scholarship to attend 
the conference in Liverpool 2010. 
 
It was a good learning curve for me. There is a big difference especially in the technology 
used in the treatment of the patients over there, the readily availability of the drugs and the 
medical facilities to the ill people.  
 
I gained a vast amount of knowledge that I believe I will put to use over here in Uganda. 
Please continue this scholarship for other people in the future, it’s very useful , helpful and 
gives exposure for some to  realize and pursue their future dreams. Thanks a lot. 
  
Yours 
  
Ruth Nsamba Barongo 


